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MEMORANDUM 
Administrative Services 

 

 

 

    
 Meeting of             08/23/17 

TO:  Wendy S. Tukloff, Ed.D., Superintendent 

  For Board of Trustees  

FROM:  Josephine Peterson, Chief Business Official 

SUBJECT: Approval of Resolution 2017-08-23-D Declaring Emergency and Authorizing Reconstruction 
of School Facilities 

  (Action) 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve Resolution 2017-08-23-D declaring emergency and 
authorizing reconstruction of school facilities. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
In July 2017, a seismic shutoff valve was installed on the main gas service line into Ocean Shore School to 
improve safety for students and staff in the event of an earthquake. In the course of this work the 
contractor performing the work also tested and examined the gas pipeline running into the school beyond 
the seismic valve and discovered significant corrosion on sections of the pipeline. Replacement of the 
corroded sections of pipe is necessary to ensure the safety of students and staff. The first class day of the 
2017-18 school year is August 24, 2017 so there is urgency to complete the pipe replacement prior to this 
date. Gas service to the school has been temporarily shut off as a safety measure. Cost of the pipe 
replacement work is $22,055.  
 
Once authorized by the Pacifica School District Trustees, the resolution will be sent to the County 
Superintendent of Schools for approval. 

 
 
 

 


